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Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tal lahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 150075-EI (Cedar Bay) 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

July 8, 2015 
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Please find attached OPC's responses to discovery requests from Commission Staff in the 
above referenced docket: (i) the CONFIDENTIAL Citizens' Response to Staffs First Set of 
Interrogatories to OPC (Nos. 1-3); (ii) the CONFIDENTIAL OPC Response to Staffs First 
Request for Production of Documents (Nos. 1-7); and (iii) a CONFIDENTIAL CD containing 
copies of the documents requested. 

These discovery responses contain information that Florida Power & Light Company 
("FPL") has designated as confidential. FPL has not had an opportunity to review the discovery 
responses. We are therefore filing these documents under confidential status in conjunction with 
a Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification that FPL will file today. After FPL has 
reviewed and redacted the portions of discovery that they deem to be confidential, public 
versions of the enclosures wi ll be filed with your office and served on parties. 

FPL has indicated that parties who have signed an appropriate non-disclosure agreement 
with FPL should contact them and ask that Public Counsel ("'OPC") be notified that service of 
the unredacted testimonies can be made upon that party. Upon receiving such notification and 
making service, the OPC will revise the Certificate of Service accordingly. 
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If you have any questions or concerns; please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank 
you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~ Asso iate Public Cotmsel 

cc: Martha Banera, Staff Counsel (w/o discovery responses) 
SchefWright, Counsel for Cedar Bay Generating Company (w/responses) 
John Butler (w/responses) 
John Moyle (w/responses) 
Ken Hoffman (FPL) (w/responses) 




